
Update on Implementation of AE 5400 GP on 
completion of 4 years 

 

The issue of grant of 5400 GP to AEs is in implementation stage. 
Contempt CP 350/2017 in OA 3541/2016 for grant of GP 5400 for AEs 
Completed 4 years came up for hearing in CAT Delhi on 28.10.17. 
 
Government requested the Court to dispose the Contempt Petition 
since they have issued order for the implementation .Our Advocate 
argued that order is not implemented for majority of our Members. 
Hon'ble CAT refused to dispose the Contempt. The next Date of 
hearing is on 12.12.2017. 
 
On the next hearing we shall submit the list of AEs who are ARTEE 
Members, for whom subscription for 2016-17 was deducted and the 
Grade Pay 5400 is not implemented. 
 
For this All AEs who are ARTEE Members as per subscription for 
2016-17 and foe those  Grade Pay 5400 is not implemented are 

requested to send their names to artee.president@gmail.com in the 
following format : 

 

S.No. Name Place of Posting Date of completion 

of 4 years.  

 
All Unit Secretaries are requested to collect the information and send 
it to the email ID mentioned above. 
 

Once again it is requested that only ARTEE Members as per 
criteria mentioned above only need to  send the details. 

 

Central Office 
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